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10th December 2024 

  

Dear Parent/Carer(s)  

  

Reception - trip to the Post Box   

  

The children in Reception have been working on writing a letter in their English lessons.  To 

support this, we will be taking a trip to the post box on Tuesday 17th December 2024.   The 

letter will be addressed to Santa to ask him questions about the North Pole.  

  

Children will walk with adults to the post box in School Close during the school day.    

  

Please ensure that your child has with them a warm waterproof coat to wear on this visit 

and if the weather looks like it is to be particularly cold, please ensure they have a hat, 

scarf and gloves. 

  

Yours sincerely  

  

A Rietzler   E Himsworth  C Coleman 

  

Miss A Rietzler  Miss E Himsworth  Miss C Coleman 

Reception Class Teachers. 
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